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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

I am writing to ask you to protect the Georgia Foothills. Several of the wildest places left in North Georgia lie
here. These beautiful places are truly magical and | would like to see them protected and valued in the Foothills
Landscape Project.

They are refuges for wildlife, clean water, and places to hike. With the mass amounts of forest destruction around
the world and in the midst of climate change, this would only be contributing to more devastation for our planet
and our children's future.

These places mean something to me and my family. Please let them be.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kindly,
Nichole Dandrea-Russert



